Kath Mcindoe

From: Chris Mackenzie [Chris.Mackenzie@parliament.govt.nz]

Sent: Wednesday, 16 April 2008 7:41 a.m.

To: brian.roche@nz.pwc.com; Murdo Beattie; bruce.wattie@nz.pwc.com; Pat Bowler;
Stephen Kaiser; Thomas Davis; William Peet

Subject: Toll

I expect to hear from thé Minister later this morning on his next move on
negotiations.

He has the information on Toll's discussion Monday evening and is taking his time and
some wise counsel on where to from here.

Brian or I will let you know when, where or what the next move is once we have
direction.

Regards
Chris

(Chris Mackenzie

Senior Advisor

Deputy Prime Minister's Office
(04) 471 9935 or (021) 799 499)
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